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PSE is committed to serving Bainbridge Island for years to come.

City's electric utility effort

The City of Bainbridge Island anticipates receiving the next version of D. Hittle & Associates’
Electric Utility Municipalization Feasibility Study very soon. The
(external link) was received in January.

PSE, which has remained clear the electric system is not for sale, commissioned a

to give Bainbridge Island residents a detailed assessment of the
costs and risks of a city-owned electric utility. According to the study’s authors, Concentric
Energy Advisors, a management consulting and financial advisory firm focused on the North
American energy industry, a City-owned electric utility would cost Bainbridge Island
taxpayers $146.8 million upfront to take over and set up the utility, and millions more to
operate.

The upfront costs would be broken into three main parts:
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